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To Whom It May Concern, 
I am writing to enthusiastically recommend Brett Drugge for any teaching position for which they 
may apply. As the Principal of Orchard Arts and Media, I have had the pleasure of working 
closely with Mr. Drugge for 6 years, during which time he consistently demonstrated exemplary 
dedication, professionalism, and effectiveness in their role. 
 
Mr. Drugge possesses an innate passion for education that is evident in every aspect of his 
work. He exhibits an unwavering commitment to fostering a positive and inclusive learning 
environment where all students feel valued and supported. Through his innovative teaching 
methods and dynamic classroom presence, Mr. Drugge has consistently engaged students in 
the learning process, resulting in notable academic growth and achievement. 
 
Beyond his exceptional instructional abilities, Mr. Drugge is also a valuable member of our 
school community. He actively collaborates with colleagues, contributes to curriculum 
development initiatives, and participate in extracurricular activities, all of which have enriched 
the educational experience for our students. 
 
One of Mr. Drugge’s most admirable qualities is their dedication to continuous improvement. He 
always seeking out new strategies and resources to enhance his teaching practice and better 
meet the diverse needs of his students. Mr. Drugge is open to feedback, reflective in their 
approach, and consistently strives for excellence in everything they do. In addition to their 
professional competence, Mr. Drugge is a person of integrity, compassion, and reliability. He 
maintains professional relationships with students, parents, and staff members alike, 
demonstrating strong communication skills and a genuine concern for the well-being of others. 
 
In summary, I recommend Mr. Drugge he possess the qualities and skills necessary to excel in 
any teaching position, and I am confident that he will continue to make significant contributions 
to the field of education. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Luis Gomez 
Principal, Southeast Middle School  
lfg6358@lausd.net  
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